
From: Christina Tetreault <cgricci@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Friday, June 2, 2023 3:28 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket number DE 23-039 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
I am writing in regard to Docket Number DE 23-039 and Liberty Electric's request to increase 

prices yet again. I do not have an exact date, but I know less than a year ago, the rates from this 

utility increased, causing everyone's electric bill to skyrocket. The cost of everything has 

increased, making it difficult for people in New Hampshire to pay for their basic necessities. 

Another rate increase from Liberty will only compound the problem for many, and unlike some 

items that individuals can give up to save money, everyone relies on electricity. Even worse, 

since people have little to no choice of where to get it from, most of us are stuck using Liberty 

and paying whatever fees they charge. 

 

I do not believe the company should be allowed to increase rates at this time. 

 

 

 
  

 

Christina Tetreault 
USA Today Best Selling Author 
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